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Catholic Life and Mission 

Diary Dates 
 

Monday 19th May 

Choir singing at Irish 

Health and Homes Tea 

Party 

 

Monday to Friday             

19-23 May 

 ISLAM Faith Week 

 

Tuesday 20th May 

Stone Age cooking 

workshop for Year 3 

 

Wednesday 21st  May 

Stone Age cooking 

workshop for Year 2 

and Year 2/3 

 
Wednesday 21st May 

2.40pm Year 3 and 

Year 4 singing 

performance for 

parents/carers 

 

Wednesday 21st May 

Communion Class as 

normal at 3.30pm 

 

Friday 23rd May 

School closes at 1pm 

 

Monday 9th June 

School opens on at 

8.40am 

 

Thursday 19th June 

Feast of Corpus 

Christi 

Children to, wear 

something red for our 

school feast day. 

 

Sunday 22nd June 

1pm 

First Holy Communion 

Corpus Christi church 

for the children 

attending the after-

school classes. 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 

As this year’s beautiful season of Easter draws to a 

close, we are guided to remain focused on Jesus’ central 

commandment to his followers:  

 
 

Sunday’s Gospel proclaimed a simple, joyful central 

message that Jesus gave his followers, gives us -a ‘new 

commandment’: 'Love one another, as I have loved you.' 

 

 
 

 

In this Jubilee Year, let us pray that we will be inspired to 

care for each other and for all creation with compassion 

and love, strengthened by Jesus’s love for us. 

 

 

 

                   

 



 

 
 

 

Mission- our faith in action     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      IN THE ONE, WE ARE ONE 

 

Each week we send the children out with a ‘mission’ 
to actively live out their faith in their everyday lives. 

 

In the week 

ahead let us 

follow Jesus’ new 

commandment 

by showing love 

and kindness to 

others in all we 

say and do. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

by showing love 

'Let us walk towards God 

and love one another.'  
Pope Leo XIV 

 



 

 
 

 During this Jubilee Year, we can celebrate our faith 

through shared pilgrimage to holy sites. Members of 

 our school Chaplaincy Team visited the Chapel of Our 

Lady of the Crag in Knaresborough. They discovered that 

it has been a site of prayer to Our Lady since at least 

1408. A decade of the Rosary was said as the children 

processed through the streets. 

Next week, Years 4, 5 and 6 will go on pilgrimage to St 

Anne’s Cathedral in Leeds. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It may seem strange thinking about Christmas when we are in the middle 

of a heatwave but in Advent children across school entered the Knights of 

St Columba Christmas painting competition. Mr Collins visited school to 

present three of our children who had been selected as winners-Mariama, 

Jamal and Daniel. Jamal and Daniel were chosen as the winners in their age 

ranges by the northern Province whilst Mariama came third from all the 

entries nationally in her age group. The children were presented with a 

certificate and voucher. 



 

 

 

Congratulations to Connie who is appearing in Charlie and the Chocolate factory 

at Leeds Carriageworks Theatre – here are pictures of Connie in her character 

costumes.   Well done Connie we are super proud of you! 



 

 
 Well done to all of our children in Year Six; they had a busy week with their Statutory Assessment 

Tests. We are so proud of each one of them as they have impressed us with their perseverance and 

determination. Everyone has worked really hard and tried their best so we could not ask for anything 

more. - well done Year 6! 

I would also like to thank all the staff who ensured the children were as prepared as possible, especially 

the Year 6 team, the staff who delivered out of school hours booster classes and those who have been 

involved in this week’s Year 6 breakfast club to fuel the children with a hearty breakfast before sitting 

their KS2 SATs! Throughout the week, Year 6 enjoyed socialising with their peers in the Breakfast Club.  



 

 

 

Lots of excitement on Friday 

afternoon when the ice cream van 

arrived and everyone was invited 

to have an ice cream or an ice 

lolly. A beautiful sunny afternoon 

for the end of a busy SATs week 

where everyone played a part.  

Some doing tests and the rest of 

school being very considerate of 

this.                                                

Thank you everybody,                           

a well-deserved treat 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 



 

 
 

Year 2/3 



 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Year 4 



 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Every day matters, every minute counts 
 

Attendance  

Attendance (12th – 16th May 2025) 

Our school 

target this 

year is  

        97%. 

 

Class 
This 

week 

Since 

3.9.2024 
 

This 

week 

Since 

3.9.2024 

Reception 1 98.2% 96.8% Year 3 99.2% 97.3% 

Reception/Yr 1 96.4% 96.1% Year 4 98% 96.2% 

Year 1 97.7% 96.1% Year 4/5 98% 95.5% 

Year 2 95.1% 95.8% Year 5/6 96.4% 96.2% 

Year 2/3 96.4% 96.8% Year 6 100% 98.2% 

This week’s whole school attendance 97.6% 



 

 
 

 

 

 

                Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a lovely weekend  

and best wishes for the week ahead! 

God bless 

from Mrs Walsh 

and the team at 

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


